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October 5, 2018 

Sanitary Sewer Repairs Project - 2018 

Four aging sanitary sewer mains are being replaced under this project.  

 

Over the last two months, H&J Construction, Inc. has successfully completed repairs to three of the city’s aging 

sanitary sewer alignments.  

Looking ahead to the next few weeks, H&J will be repairing the sanitary sewer main in N 9
th

 Street, which 

extends from near Grover Avenue toward the north, approximately 700 feet.  

H&J’s schedule is summarized below: 

• 10/8 - 10/11: Contact and coordinate with neighbors & excavate existing sewer laterals for temporary 

connection during construction. 

• 10/12 - 10/19: Replace two manholes. 

• 10/15 - 10/17: Place new HDPE sewer pipes after the existing pipe has been burst.  

• 10/16 - 10/18: Reconnect laterals.  

• 10/19 - 10/24: Pour concrete sidewalks\curbs & repave street excavations. 

• 10/22 - 10/25: Clean up & finish project. 

For helpful information on pipe bursting please see the following article: 

https://www.portlandoregon.gov/bes/article/486789 

Neighbors will be contacted and reconnections will be scheduled ahead of time at each residence.  

 

Down time will be minimized as much as possible. 

 

Please drive patiently and safely through all work zones! 

Call Engineering at 541-942-3340 with any concerns or questions. 


